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CORRESPONDENCE
11/15/2017
DOCUMENT NO. 09785-2017

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Customer correspondence

From: Consumer Contact

Ruth McHargue

Tuesday, November 14, 2017 5:07 PM
Consumer Correspondence

Diane Hood

FW: To CLK Docket 20170215

Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 3:13 PM

To: Ruth McHargue

Subject: To CLK Docket 20170215

Copy on file, see 1261768C. DHood

From: crohe40@aol.com [mailto:crohe40@aol.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 8:31 AM

To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FPL Assessment

Dear Commissioners,
| am writing after reading the editorial from the South Florida Sun Sentinel.

So FPL’s current profit rate is guaranteed at 9.6% to 11.6% and they are asking to bill customers 1.3 billion
dollars for post Irma power restoration!! | am a relative newcomer to Florida - | moved here in March 2013 so
| know | have many things to learn. But | do know that Florida is known to have hurricanes. With that being
said, | cant believe that the utility companies are not better prepared. | have seen the concrete poles that have
been installed (great) and have heard about the many improvements to the “grid”, apparently this has not
made much of an impact if 90% of FPL customers lost power. In my humble opinion, Irma was not a
catastrophic hurricane, | cant imagine if it was. Would all of Florida be without power for a year.

Thanks for taking the time to read this short note.

Cynthia M. Rohe
80 Marker Rd.

Rotonda West, Florida

33947

Sent from Windows Mail





